
 
 

Join us at the 
Pacific Northwest Historics – Saturday July 5th     

 

 

BUY YOUR TICKETS NOW!  DEADLINE IS JUNE 1st    
 

SOVREN, the Society Of Vintage Racing ENthusiasts, is a Seattle-based non-profit organization 
dedicated to the restoration, preservation, and competition of pre-war, vintage and historic 
racing automobile.  Their premier event of the year is the Pacific Northwest Historics, held at 

Pacific Raceways in Kent on July 4th – 6th.   
 

From the SOVREN website: Join us at Pacific Raceways for the region’s biggest vintage road 
race. Over 200 special cars of all types –  formula, sports, stock, and exhibition – will hit the 
track for three days of racing at this popular annual event drawing cars and crews from 

throughout the west. This year, in partnership with LeMay – America’s Car Museum, we are 
celebrating 70 years of the Chevy Small Block! 

 
The car corral at the PNW Historics is an excellent opportunity for members of local car clubs to 
meet and display their cars, and for those attending the races to see and ask questions about 

cars that may not be commonly encountered on the street.  Those displaying their cars in the 
corral may participate in parade laps on the Pacific Raceways track during the lunch break. 
 

Tickets for the car corral (admits car and driver) are $35 for one day.  Ticket prices for 
passengers are: adults $30; seniors (65+) $10; juniors (13-16) $5; active military and children 

12 and under are free.  Note updated pricing from previous flyer. 
 
Again this year, Tyee Triumph Club will be one of those lucky clubs showing in the 

car corral.  Join us for the day for great vintage car ogling and, during the lunch 
break, parade your Triumph on the track.  It’s a great opportunity to see these 

wonderful historic cars up close in the paddock and then in action on the track. 
 
We’ll be going on Saturday July 5th.  We can meet around 8AM nearby to drive in together. 

We’ll park as a group in the car corral and typically have a great front row seat on the lawn.  
Thanks to Ray Bishop for offering to be our Saturday morning lead again. 
 



If you want to attend, please notify me at magdah@comcast.net .  Then mail me your 
payment, made out to me so I can consolidate into one check for SOVREN.  We can also do 

Zelle through your bank if that’s easier (use my email address).  Please send payment by 
June 1st.   You’ll receive your ticket and meeting instructions before the event.   

 
If you can’t join us on Saturday, you can still attend on Friday or Sunday.  More information is 
available at https://sovrenracing.org/pacific-northwest-historics/  

 
I hope you can join us.  It’s always a great day at the races! 
 

Mary Hogan 
19810 Marine Drive 

Stanwood WA 98292 
magdah@comcast.net 
 

 

 
         Ready for the parade lap! 
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